
7/5/2016 

 

Just a reminder to everyone that an in-person DaneCom update will take place at the Madison Police 
Training Center on July 12th. An agenda is attached to this email.  

You will have the opportunity to ask questions as various people from the County, Harris Corporation, 
and GenComm discuss the upcoming “go live” of DaneCom. 

This is an important event which will not only answer your questions, but also to help ensure your entity 
is on the right track for DaneCom readiness once the system is fully online this coming fall. Please attend 
if you are able! 



DaneCom Update  
July 12, 2016 

1630-1830   
 

Venue:   Madison Police Training Center; 5702 Femrite Drive, Madison 
 
Program:   
 
1630  County Executive kick-off 
 
1645 PSC Director Dejung on system description and expansion attributes  
 
1700 Harris Corporation and General Communications, Inc. on what’s left to accomplish  

 
Q&A 

10 minute break 
 
 
1730   PSC/Harris/GenComm on programming, field user testing of radios 
 
1800 Director Wunsch and Chief Gregory on field user training and radio protocol updates   

 
Q&A 

 
Objective: To ensure all is ready, including field user radio programming and training, in time for the 
November 2016 system implementation 
 
Intended audience:  Dispatchers, field users (both public safety and public works), elected officials 
representing DaneCom members 
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